
GBC 17-16 
 
Applicant: Hallbrooke Development Group One, LLC 
Project: Hallbrooke Addition 
Location:    South and West of the intersection of Rock Creek Rd. and 24th Ave. 

 NE.   
Request:   Preliminary Plat 
Land Use: Residential   
 
Greenbelt Commission Final Comments - GBC 17-16 
Meeting of September 18, 2017 
 
The Greenbelt Commission forwards the project with the following 
comment:   
 

The Commission is concerned about the lack of access to the NE 
Lion’s Park, which is essentially boxed off from the neighborhoods.   
The Commission suggests platting a Property Owners’ Association 
owned parcel between Lots 9 and 10, Block 2, to allow walking 
access to the greenspace leading to the park.     

 
 


